
UNITEDUNITED SNATIONSNATIONS

Security Council
Distr.
GENERAL

S/1998/1053
10 November 1998

ORIGINAL: ENGLISH

LETTER DATED 10 NOVEMBER 1998 FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE
SECURITY COUNCIL ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 6 November 1998
(S/1998/1052) concerning your intention to appoint Major General
Tariq Waseem Ghazi of Pakistan as the Chief Military Observer of the United
Nations Observer Mission in Georgia (UNOMIG) has been brought to the attention
of the members of the Council. They take note of the intention contained in
your letter.

(Signed ) A. Peter BURLEIGH
President of the Security Council

-----

98-34525 (E) 101198


